
 

 

 

Season's Greetings from WFWP USA 
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December 23, 2013 

 

 

WFWP USA is wishing you, your family and loved ones a joyful and 

meaningful holiday in the midst of a troubled world.  

  

May we become beacons of light emanating our Creator's love to those we 

touch and together give birth to a world of peace.  

  

Happy Holidays and a Hopeful 2014! 
 

With warm regards, 

 

 Angelika Selle  

President, WFWP USA  

 

 Board of Directors and Staff 

Women's Federation for World Peace USA 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


